
Chairman’s Message 
 
September 13, 2016 

 

I'm sorry that some of our members  missed the September meeting on 9/9/2016. 

We had a terrific presentation conducted by Lieutenant Rich Hampton and Sergeant Neal 
Bohannon from the Collier County Sheriff’s Office. 

They gave an informative and enlightening presentation on the best responses to take in an 
active shooter situation focusing on Homeland Security’s “Run, Hide, Fight” program.    

The presentation included a historic review of active shooter events and what they have learned 
from them.  The intent was to increase our chances of survival in the event of an active shooter 
situation. 

Next month’s meeting (October 14th) will include a presentation on how our Association, Village 
Walk, developed and implemented a 5-year strategic plan.  We would like to share with other 
communities how the plan was put together enabling us to be proactive and meet the 
challenges of today and the opportunities that await our community in the future.  

 A 5-year plan can put you’re association in a more favorable position to minimize uncertainty 
while preparing for the changing and competitive environment of tomorrow. 

I hope that you and or other members of your Board will attend.  In fact I encourage Property 
Managers to attend as well. 

We appreciate your interest and support of the CCPC and look forward to your community’s 
participation in next month’s meeting. 

Thank you 

Paul Feuer, Chairman, CCPC 

 


